
THE JUNIOR JOURNAL 
École St. Henry's Jr. Elementary School 

December 2023 
Building Great Character...One Virtue at a Time 

Dear Families, 
 
Our École St. Henry’s Junior Family will be very busy this Advent as we prepare our hearts and minds 
for the birth of Jesus. Each week we will journey with Advent prayer celebrations and our students will 
be lifting their voices in song as they get ready for our Christmas concert (details below). We also look 
forward to a jam-packed month with events such as School Skating, creation of Christmas projects, and a 
variety of spirit days on top of our regular learning plans. We know it will be a busy season, but one 
filled with love and laughter. 
 
As your family prepares for the holiday season, we wish you joy and hope for a safe a blessed Christmas! 
 

Mrs. Shannon Hahn, Principal 
on behalf of the entire École. St. Henry’s Jr. Elementary Staff 

School is closed from  

December 21, 2023— 

January 3, 2024.  

See you on  

Thursday, January 4, 2024! 

The staff and students of  
École St. Henry's Junior Elementary School,  

would like to invite you to  

SAVE the DATE  
to join us in a celebration of song at our  

 

“Sharing the Christmas Spirit” 
Family Evening 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, December 19th 
at 6:30 P.M. at St. Henry’s Church 

 

We look forward to celebrating the season with you! 
 

We will have a silver collection that evening with all  
monies donated going to support our Global Sharing  

Project. We are proud to sponsor the educational journey 
of Yayaha from Tanzania as he enters his final year of   

formal education. The generous donations of the               
St. Henry’s Jr. School family have supported this young 

man in attending school since 2014! Thank you for        
supporting the needs of those around the world! 

SCC News 
December 5th—Yoga Evening 7-8pm (see details 
above regarding this special event). 
 
December 11th—Fundraiser Pick-Up  
Information communicated to families in email 
and on Social Media.  
 
December 20th—Watch backpacks for a Family 
Winter Activity being sent home!  
 
Thank you to our SCC for covering the cost of the 
bus to and from the rink for our school skating! 

Does your child need skates 
and/or a helmet for school  
skating? Please call the school, 
or send a note in the agenda by  
December 11th if your child 
needs these items so we can  
ensure they have them by  
December 20th. 
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Believe ... Belong ... Become 
 
 

Christ the Teacher. 
ROMAN CATHOLIC SEPARATE SCHOOL DIVISION #212   

45A Palliser Way, Yorkton, Saskatchewan, S3N 4C5   Telephone:  (306)783-8787   Fax:  (306)783-4992 

Believe…Belong…Become 
 
 

 
December 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
The Government of Saskatchewan has partnered with Shoppers Foundation for Women’s Health to 
provide 12 million menstrual products to locations where there is need over the next three years. 
 
At this time, more than three million free menstrual products, consisting of pads and tampons, are 
being shipped to school divisions and transition houses across the province.  
 
Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools has received the first shipment of products and is in the 
process of delivering to each of our schools. 
 
The intent of this program is to provide access to these products to support students in greatest 
need. Our school staff will make the products available in a manner that reduces stigma, includes 
gender sensitivity and cultural appropriateness, and facilitates easy access to products.   
 
More information on how students can obtain the free products will be provided by each individual 
school.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your school’s administration. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Trevor Baker 
Superintendent of Education 
Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools 
45A Palliser Way  
Yorkton, SK  S3N 4C5 
Phone: 306-783-8787 
Fax: 306-783-4992 
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